ICE Committee Meeting 5/3/11
Members Present:  Angie deBraga, Karen Kimber, Jeannie Rosenthal, Karen Dannehl, Barbra Moss, Lynne Owens, Mary Ray
Members Absent:  Wendy Charlebois, Mardell Wilkins, Julie Smith
Guest:  Jim Reynolds
Jim Reynolds, a returned Peace Corps volunteer, discussed plans for an upcoming program for the 50th anniversary of the Peace Corps.  He is a fish biologist and served in Fiji.  This upcoming program will be to:  1.  Highlight the Peace Corps’ 50th anniversary, 2.  Help recruit volunteers for the Peace Corps.

It was decided that the event will be held on Wednesday, October 5th, in the solarium and either the theater or one of the larger classrooms for an evening presentation.  The daytime program in the solarium will feature returned volunteers discussing their experiences and Peace Corps informational/recruiting materials.  The evening program will be held in a larger venue, and feature a Peace Corps-related film.  We will explore the possibility of serving food.  Americorps, the domestic version of the Peace Corps, may also be a good tie-in.  

We made an impact on those who attended the Empowerment Week events, and wish more people could have attended.  The donations were terrific, and we greatly appreciate those who gave.

We discussed how to increase attendance at our events.  Perhaps we could have an ICE committee member attend departmental meetings to interest them in our programs, and to see what they would like us to bring to campus.  We can also explore the possibility of tying into already successful events, such as movie nights and advertising at Café X at lunchtime.
Argentum will be released May 5th at 4:30, at the opening of the student art show in GTA.  Various instructors, the Academic Success Center, Jeanne Long and Norm Cavanaugh will have them to give out here in Elko, and copies have been sent to our outlying centers.  We will also have them for orientation.

Angie deBraga and Karen Dannehl will be next year’s co-chairs.

Our end-of-the-year celebration will be held at Duncan Little Creek on Friday, May 13th at 5 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Dannehl

